Thank you for Assisting Disability Connection with the 26th Arbor Day Run/Walk/Roll!
February 18, 2014

Dear CVS Caremark, 

Thank you for your sponsorship of the 2014 Arbor Day 5k -1 Mile Run/Walk/Roll. The Arbor Day event was incredibly successful, and it’s all thanks to organizations like yours. Statistics are still being compiled, but raw numbers are as follows: 

· 75 organizations were part of the event. 

· Over 30 nonprofit, service, and health organizations participated, and at least 10 different schools and day programs brought individuals to participate. 

· Over 460 individuals registered and participated in the 26th Arbor Day 5k – 1Mile Run/Walk/Roll for Disability Awareness. And at least 50 additional participants walked the 1Mile - ¼ Mile challenge to support of individuals with disabilities. 

· More than 70 volunteers assisted with event set –up, implementation, and clean up, logging 350 philanthropic hours. 

· The Event received significant media attention. 5 TV stations did interviews, several newspaper, magazine, and radio stations provided additional coverage, and the event was posted on numerous community calendars.

· The Event was promoted by the Mississippi Gulf Coast Tourism on their website.

Thank you for assisting Disability Connection in “creating a connected community.” We look forward to working together again in the future to serve individuals with disabilities. News stories and photos will soon be posted at www.DisabilityConnection.org with information about our next scheduled event, the Art Ability Fair, April 10th. 

We will also be hosting a day of planting and partying with kids and adults with disabilities and the community at-large on our Disability Connection Community Playground. We expect to select a day in March for this event.
Our Best, 

Janie O’Keefe

Executive Director
